
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: June 25, 2025 
 

PRESENTER: John Jansons, City Manager 
 

SUBJECT:  Presentation of Water Saving Technologies by Boyd Realtors (Information Only) 
(JAJ) 
 

RECOMMENDATION: Council hear a brief presentation by representatives of Boyd Realtors 
Company about water saving technologies. 
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
 
Boyd Company Realtors requested an opportunity to present information to City Council about 
water-saving technologies. 
 
Boyd Company has been active in commercial and residential real estate in Kerman for many 
years and is currently working through the entitlement phase for a proposed residential 
development project (Whispering Falls) in southwest Kerman. 
  
Representatives of the firm wish to promote the water saving features they intend to include 
in their future development to encourage further water conservation awareness and efforts by 
Californians. 
 
Following the presentation, time has been allocated for Council questions or brief discussion. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
 
None - Information Only 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 

   None. 


